Meeting of the South Wilts Archers in Wilton

A meeting of the members of the Society of South Wilts Archers was recently held in Wilton Park, by the
kind permission of Lady Herbert of Lea. There was a good attendance and the shooting was very fair.
Mrs. Philip Pinckney obtained the highest ladies’ score 281. Miss Fox scored second with 237. But both
these ladies being weighted with three rings off, the first prize was obtained by Miss A. Jarrett.

The awards were as follows: Ladies first prize score, Miss Jarrett, 232. Second, most hits, Miss Fox, 53.
Third, best gold, Miss Jarrett. Visitors’ prize for best gold Miss Brinkley.

Gentlemen: First score, Mr. Courtenay Wilson 214. Second, hits, Mr. C Everett, 45. Third, best gold
Captain Pinckney.

The gentlemen shot 3 dozen arrows, both at 60 and 80 yards, and the ladies the same number at 50 and
60 yards respectively.
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